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 Sunday 15 November 2020  -  33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time: Year A           

Our Next Sunday Mass is on 6th December: 2nd Sunday Of Advent.

Sadly, as you have gathered, Mass has been suspended for the next month through the fear of a rise in Covid 19; and therefore a threat to our NHS.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Last time we were not allowed in church, but this time, thank God, we are.

In both our churches  + St Chad’s and St Peter’s +  there is an opportunity for prayer, reflection or meditation on the DAYS and TIMES shown on the table below.
	Weekday
	St Chad
(Sedgley)
	St Peter
(Lower Gornal)

	Sunday
	10:30am to 12:30pm
	10:30am to 12:30pm

	Monday
	CLOSED
	CLOSED

	Tuesday
	CLOSED
	10:30am to 12:30pm

	Wednesday
	10:30am to 12:30pm
	CLOSED

	Thursday
	CLOSED
	CLOSED

	Friday
	CLOSED
	CLOSED

	Saturday
	CLOSED
	10:30am to 12:30am

	Then back to Sunday as shown above this table 


This table may also be found on the Parish Homepage on our website:  www.rcsedgley.com
Both tables are synchronised and checked very closely for accuracy. If necessary, the website is updated on a daily basis and contains all (if any) updates as these are notified to us.
The newsletter is published once a week and cannot be updated in the same way as the website.
If you have access to our website, it is recommended you check it regularly in these difficult times.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
You are invited to join us online via Zoom during Advent beginning on Sunday 29th November for four weeks. Sycamore is an informal course about the Christian faith and its relevance for life today. It gives you space to meet other people, share ideas, explore your beliefs and think about the questions that really matter. Each session includes watching a short film and having a discussion. Everyone is welcome to Join!

To register to receive the Zoom link to join, send an email to:  natalie.orefice@rc-birmingham.org
As the Cardinal of Westminster has pointed out, our regime of cleanliness and order is of the highest standard, and it will continue to be so throughout this following ‘lockdown’. Therefore, please help us keep the order of cleanliness and order by keeping to the national news: face covering, Clean and alcoholised hands and maintain vital and safe distances. Once you have been offered a space by the steward, please remain there, no moving from place to place. There is still no provision for candles, but by all means take them home with you.  Can I sincerely offer you every thanks for your patience, loyalty and peace at this time. Let us all pray for each other and especially those who are sick at this time either with Covid or any other illness with pending surgery which has been cancelled [sometimes up to a month] due to the pandemic. ‘May Our Lord and His Blessed Mother watch over them and all of their families’. Amen.

The above version of this newsletter has amendments which correct the previously published version.
(Amendment dated Tuesday 17 November 2020)

